Nairobi PE Joins the Filipino Community in Remembering the Late Ms. Leah Bacudo



Consul General Edgar Tomas Auxilian speaking at the memorial service of Ms. Bacudo

Nairobi, 11 January 2020- The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines represented by Consul General Edgar Tomas Auxilian, joined the Filipino Community in Nairobi in remembering one of its own members, the late Ms. Leah Bacudo in a holy mass and memorial service held at the residence of her employer, Mr. and Mrs. Rupin Ramesh Masrani, #3 The Woods, Lower Kabete, Nairobi, Kenya. Ms. Bacudo passed away on 06 January 2020.

In his remarks, Consul General Auxilian underscored the importance of remembering our departed loved ones for the light they have contributed to our lives and celebrating the value of a life well lived.

Consul General Auxilian was accompanied by Cultural Officer Hossana P. Dela Cruz and Protocol Officer Jake E. Fernandez.



Photos of Ms. Bacudo



Memorial Mass

END.